
On Light Aurora 

TIF Request for ALDI Corporation Connection; September 15, 2016 

ALDI is a leading, global discount supermarket chain with almost 10,000 stores in 18 countries 
OnLight has just executed a contract with ALDI to supply and operate a state of the art, 100 Gigabit 
Storage Area Network between their Batavia IL USA Headquarters at 1200 N Kirk Road and the new 
home for their 300 person, IT Department to be located at 1245 Corporate Boulevard in Aurora.  

The City’s OnLight network currently exists at the corner of Church Road and Corporate 
Boulevard. In order to connect ALDI’s new 1245 Corporate Boulevard building onto the network, new 
conduits and fibers will need to be laid from the current location of fiber into that building. See the 
attached map showing the approximate route.  

The project cost is estimated at $93,450 for 2,000 ft of fiber construction and consists of the three components: 

(1) City's standard construction of three underground conduits with 148 fibers & one conduit into buidling
(2) The installation of a street cabinet with network hardware along Corporate Blvd to allow ALDI’s new 
neighbors to also have access to fiber services.  
(3) The engineering coordination of the build and the installation of networking hardware.  

The following is a breakdown of the costs: 

1. Fiber Construction   --  $56,200   Attached is the winning bid from Utility Dynamics Corp
2. The street cabinet and related equipment

a. Cabinet and Installation   --  $5,000  cabinet from Goldfield Telecom plus Installation
b. Heater and Power -  $2,750   Previously purchased from Pratt Electric and NTI
c. Cisco Hardware from Sentinel   - $22,500 based upon equivalent install at 761 Shoreline

3. Network hardware engineering and installation and construction supervision-- $7,000

There are two additional improvement benefits with this network construction. First, it brings the City’s 
fiber into proximity of the emerging Farnsworth Tollway Development zone as an enhancement to that 
project. Second, other firms along Corporate Blvd are also interested in using the fiber. OnLight is 
currently in discussions with two such firms which are Protocol Global Solutions, a telemarketing 
services company and OSI Group, an international, food solutions company whose major customer is 
McDonalds.  








